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THE DIRECTING COUNCIL, 
 
 
CONSIDERING: 

 
That, in accordance with its Statutes, the Inter-American Children´s Institute (IIN) fulfils its aims through the 
Directing Council, the Pan American Child and Adolescent Congress and the IIN’s Executive Secretariat managed 
by a Director General; 
 
BEARING IN MIND: 
 
That Ms. Dolores Aguilar Marmolejo, the current Director General, will conclude her term in office,  as 
designated by the Secretary General of the Organization of American States (OAS), at the request of the IIN, at 
the 85th Regular Session of the Directing Council held in 2010, 
 
RESOLVES: 
 

 
1. To thank Ms. Dolores Aguilar Marmolejo for her performance and to congratulate her on her 

achievements during her terms in office as Director General of the IIN.  
 
 
 
 


